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Freedom of Information Request
4 messages

:j' Sarah Lockard <slockard@rochester3a.net>

Alan Howard <alanjhoward7 @yahoo.com> Wed, Aug 16, 2023 at 2:45 PM
To: "slockard@rochester3a.net" <slockard@rochester3a.net>

Sarah,
Pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, | am requesting the following information be provided:

-The total amount of budgeted and actual personnel wage expenses paid to all bus driver personnel in fiscal years 2014
to 2024.

-The total budgeted and actual fuel expenses paid in fiscal years 2014 to 2024.

-The total budgeted and actual natural gas utility expenses paid in fiscal years 2014 to 2024.
-The total budgeted and actual electric utility expenses paid in fiscal years 2014 to 2024.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Respectfully Submitted,
Alan J. Howard

Sarah Lockard <slockard@rochester3a.net> Wed, Aug 16, 2023 at 2:46 PM
To: Dan Cox <dcox@rochester3a.net>, Kris Kahler <kkahler@rochester3a.net>

Thank you,

Sarah Lockard
Assistant to the Superintendent

Rochester CUSD 3A 4

4 Rocket Drive

Rochester, Illinois 62563

Phone: 217-498-6210 Ext. 1509 Fax: 217-498-8045
slockard@rochester3a.net

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information protected by
law. The information contained herein is transmitted for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the
intended recipient or designated agent of the recipient of such information, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, copying or retention of this email or the information contained herein is strictly prohibited and may subject
you to penalties under federal and/or state law. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and
permanently delete this email. We may monitor to and from our network.

[Quoted text hidden]

Sarah Lockard <slockard@rochester3a.net> Mon, Aug 21, 2023 at 1:42 PM
To: Alan Howard <alanjhoward7@yahoo.com>

Hi Alan,
Please see the attached for the District's response to your FOIA request.

Thank you,



Sarah Lockard

Assistant to the Superintendent

Rochester CUSD 3A 4

4 Rocket Drive

Rochester, Illinois 62563

Phone: 217-498-6210 Ext. 1509 Fax: 217-498-8045
slockard@rochester3a.net

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information protected by
law. The information contained herein is transmitted for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the
intended recipient or designated agent of the recipient of such information, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, copying or retention of this email or the information contained herein is strictly prohibited and may subject
you to penalties under federal and/or state law. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and
permanently delete this email. We may monitor to and from our network.
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2 attachments

@ Howard, Alan - FOIA Request Response.pdf
165K

m 10 Year Budget Summary.pdf
25K

Alan Howard <alanjhoward7 @yahoo.com> Mon, Aug 21, 2023 at 2:03 PM
To: Sarah Lockard <slockard@rochester3a.net>

Sarah,
Much appreciated.

Take Care,
Alan
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